
Welcome 

Welcome to the year 1 weekly blog. 

This is a great place to find out what your children have 

been busy learning. 

 

Settling in  

 We have all enjoyed getting to know the children 

and all agree that they have settled really well. 

They have really impressed us with their stamina 

on our daily run around the field. 

 

English 

 We have read a story called ‘Once there were 

giants’. They story is about a girl and how she 

changed over the years. The class have started to 

discuss how they have changed from when they 

were younger. 

 

Maths 

 We have been practising to count forwards and 

backwards from 0-20. 

 To identify and represent numbers using objects 

and pictorial representations 



 Read and write numbers from 1 to 20 in numerals 

and words. 

 

Outdoor learning  

 The children were shown a picture of a golden 

egg that had been found in the forest. The 

children then went down to the woods and were 

given the task to make a picture/sculpture of the 

creature they think may have hatched from the 

egg. They had some great ideas and produced 

some fantastic artwork. 



 
 

 

 

 

 


